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Comments: I do not support this land exchange for the reasons set forth in the December 9, 2022 op-ed of the

Helena Independent Record (p. A4) authored by the Park County Rod and Gun Club et al. and because

conservation easements do not appear to be required as a condition of transfer of public land to private

ownership as was done for the South Crazy Mountains Land Exchange.  Thank you.


